
State of the City
Scott Van Leeuwen, Mayor

Marriott-Slaterville City is a wonderful place to live. I
appreciate our beautiful surroundings and the friendliness
of our community. However, we have challenges with
community policing, crime, and law enforcement.

With these issues in mind, Sheriff Arbon has created the
“Volunteer in Police Service” or VIPS Program to
improve community and law enforcement relations. The
VIPS Program is being implemented successfully in other
communities across the nation. The VIPS Program offers
many benefits to Marriott-Slaterville City. This Program
uses unarmed volunteer residents who are trained by the
Weber County Sheriff’s Office to assist in the community.
It also improves community relations with residents and
businesses relating to law enforcement. It further aids the
Sheriff’s Office in making positive community impacts in
crime prevention.

Marriott-Slaterville City will secure a VIPS vehicle for
our resident VIPS volunteers. VIPS volunteers will
conduct patrols to deter crime, contact local residents,
assist businesses, provide community policing, deliver
documents, assist with parking and abandoned vehicles,
helping with events, and refer law enforcement matters to
on-duty deputies.

Residents are familiar with the community and can
provide a great service. If you have an interest in law
enforcement or volunteering, this is an opportunity to
serve the community. Marriott-Slaterville City and the
Weber County Sheriff’s Office is actively seeking
volunteers to complete the four (4) hour training course
and participate in the VIPS Program. Volunteers have a
positive impact on our community. Hours are flexible for
volunteers with shifts as little as two (2) hours.

VIPS can apply at: www.webercountyutah.gov/sheriff.
Applicants must be at least 21 years of age, no criminal
history, pass a background check and drug test, and have a

good driving record. After training, volunteers will patrol
neighborhoods, parks, churches, business areas, parking
lots, and other places in the community. VIPS volunteers
are asked to serve at least eight (8) hours per month.

I invite you to volunteer for the VIPS Program. I know it
will provide an opportunity to serve and receive a
positive outcome for you and our community. Thank you
for your consideration.

Community Awards

Award Recipient

Good Neighbor Jake & Shelly Moss

History Award Sherry Morris

Youth Award Megan Smout

City Youth Council

Garrett Bass

Tucker Pattillo

Tytan Nowell

Service Award Reverend Kim James

PLANNING COMMISSION

TUESDAY, JANUARY 21, 2020 – 7:00 P.M.

1. Call to Order/Minutes.

2. Discussion/action on Maverick 1332 W. 12  Street.th

3. New Applications, if any.

4. Adjourn.

This agenda is tentative.  Items can and will change.

CITY COUNCIL MEETING

THURSDAY, JANUARY 16, 2020 – 6:30 P.M .

1. Call to Order and Pledge of Allegiance.

2. Election of President and Vice-president.

3. Discussion/action on minutes.

4. Business licenses, if any.

5. Audit Report.

6. Adjourn until February 20, 2020.

7. Annual Training on January 29, 2020 at 7:00 PM.

This agenda is tentative.  Items can and will change.
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